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Comments: Dear sir or madam, I am writing today to object to the consideration of the plan to allow Pembina

access to 30 miles of prime Forest land to destroy so they can lay their pipeline and profit off the environmental

destruction that we US citizens are supposed to "own". I am urging you to withdraw the project and deny it and

stick to current forest management plans.  This project would subject Oregon to increased wildlife risks as well as

water quality concerns that are just too dangerous... all to benefit a foreign corporation. It is wrong and I urge you

on the strongest possible terms to deny this project.  Thank you for your consideration!  Suzanne Church 


